
 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                       31.10.2021 

 

NOTICE 

 
 It is notified for information of all concerned that as per the Order of the 

Principal Secretary, Government of West Bengal, Department of Higher Education vide 

its Memo No. 1058-Edn (CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 28.10.2021 all classes of the 

Undergraduate Courses will be resumed Offline on and from 16th November, 2021. 

 Students of Semester – I, III & V of B.A., B.Sc. & B.Com. (Honours and 

General) Courses in the session 2021-2022 of our college are hereby directed to 

come to the college on and from 16th November, 2021 to attend their offline 

classes as per the class-routine to be given in the college website. 

 No students without wearing face masks will be allowed to enter the college 

campus. 

 Students are advised to show at the college gate the Certificate of Vaccination, it 

already taken by them. It not, they are advised to give their details to the gatekeeper so 

that the college authority can make arrangements for their vaccination. 

 Students are advised to follow the instructions to be given by the college 

authority time to time regarding maintenance of COVID-19 protocol. 

     

                                                                                   

              

                                                ---------------------------------- 

                                                          ( DR. SANTU KUMAR BOSE ) 

                     Principal 

 

 

 

 


